
 

Civic Design Review Committee Meeting:  

Monday, December 15, 2014, 3 p.m. 
25 Van Ness Avenue, Suite 70 

 
Plans for the upcoming construction of the new Office of the Chief Medical Examiner will be 

presented at the San Francisco Arts Commission Civic Design Review Committee on 

Monday, December 15, 2014 at 3:00 p.m. Find the meeting’s agenda at 

sfartscommission.org/CDR/home.  

 

San Francisco Public Works and the San Francisco Arts Commission encourage 

public comment from any interested community members. 

 

With funding from the 2014 Earthquake Safety and Emergency Response bond, the City will 

build an improved Office of the Chief Medical Examiner at 1 Newhall Street, providing a 

seismically safe structure, professional work environments, and the facility necessary for city-

wide medical examiner emergency response capabilities.  

 

The Civic Design Review Committee is 

comprised of architects and designers 

who review new and renovated civic 

projects to ensure that San Francisco 

has the highest quality architecture and 

design. It is the Arts Commission’s 

responsibility to approve of the design 

of structures on City property as 

identified in Charter Section 5.103.  

 

Public input is welcome and 

encouraged.  

 

Contact for more information: 

M. Magdalena Ryor, PhD, LEED AP 

BD+C, PMP, CCM 

Project Manager, Public Works 

(415) 557-4659 

magdalena.ryor@sfdpw.org  
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